
KENMORE-TOWN OF TONAWANDA 
UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Purchasing Department 
                          November 6, 2017 
 
 
 
TO:  Stephen Bovino, Board of Education 
 
FROM: Kelly Rainey   
 
SUBJECT: Bally Walk-In Freezer 
 
 
 

 
In conjunction with the Food Service Director, Mrs. Kim Roll and the Director of Facilities III, 

Mr. Tim Ames, it is recommended that the Board of Education award the contract in the 

aforementioned category to the low bidder meeting specifications: Main Ford General 

Supply for $25,000.00.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bids were opened October 18th, 2017 
 

Number of Bids Sent Out = 5 
 

Number of Bids Received = 5 
 

Main Ford General Supply $       25,000.00 

BHS $       26,436.00 

Chudy Paper $       26,440.56 

Houseman $       37,597.00 

Mollenberg Betz $       41,121.00 


